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Thank you, Chancellor Holbrook, for that kind introduction. And of 

course, thank you for your tremendous leadership and dedication to 

strengthening the Sarasota-Manatee campus. I greatly appreciate 

all you have done — and continue to do — to uplift our campus 

community. 

 

I am so excited 



students in 2006 — and I remember attending the groundbreaking 

ceremony for this beautiful bay-front campus.  

 

Today, the campus is home to more than 2,000 enrolled students 

and over 300 employees, and I am proud to be here with you as we 

move forward into a new era of growth and opportunity. 

 

This project represents a significant milestone in the University of 

South Florida’s history and signals our commitment to the expansion 

of the Sarasota-Manatee campus.  

 

We have made it a priority to increase student housing at USF 

because we know that living on campus can raise academic 

performance, support student retention, and create a stronger sense 

of community. This new facility will transform the student experience 

by providing more opportunities to get involved, connect with peers, 

and build long-lasting relationships. 

 

When I meet with people in the community and share about 

everything going on at this campus, they are surprised to learn that 

up until now, it’s only had a single campus building to support its 

students, faculty, and staff.  

 

And now, it’s time to grow. 

The new student center and residential housing complex will be a 

transformational addition to USF’s Sarasota-Manatee campus.  



It will support the campus’s bold vision for the future as we 

strengthen the student experience, boost student recruitment efforts, 

and expand the campus’s academic program offerings in high-

demand fields.  

When this new facility opens in the fall of next year (2024), as many 

as 200 students will be able to live on the Sarasota-Manatee 

campus for the first time. This will create an enhanced sense of 

community on campus, and it will also attract new students to the 

area and help them build a deeper connection to the university. 

And the construction of this facility is happening at the same time as 

another exciting project — the planning and design of a 75,000-

square-foot Nursing and STEM building — which will allow the 

campus to offer new majors; help meet the need for more teaching 

spaces, clinical labs, and research facilities; and double the size of 

its nursing program. We have a nursing shortage in our state — and 

USF is going to help fix it. 

 

Together, these projects illustrate our commitment to the Sarasota-



about our path forward as One USF. 

 

Thank you all for joining us today to show your passion and support 

for USF’s Sarasota-Manatee campus. Enjoy the rest of the program, 

and as always – 


